
When we woke up to our daughter, who was just 

8 months old, having a complex febrile seizure it 

was like a nightmare.  

 

Living in our rural area is a blessing for our 

family but having four children and knowing at 

best your closet emergency room is forty five 

minutes away is one of my biggest fears as a 

mother.  

 

That night there was nothing we could do to help 

our daughter, having Trinity County Life Support 

saved her life. They were able to provide the 

medical care that she needed that moment, they 

were able to stop the seizure that had lasted over 

10 minutes and showed no sign of stopping on its 

own. We had no one else around who could help 

for miles and miles.  

 

After that first experience, we found out that our 

daughter could have another seizure whenever she ran a fever. Sure enough 7 months 

later we woke up to another seizure. TCLS not only showed up again quickly but 

remembered our daughter and her history and had a helicopter on its way. They were 

compassionate, vital, and efficient while helping our little girl. Knowing that we could 

rely on their help is so critical. 

 

While we hope that we won’t need to make any more 1:00am nightmare calls to Trinity 

County Life support, we know we could need to at any time and I cannot imagine not 

having that as an option. It would be absolutely devastating to my family and to our 

community!  

 

Thank you to everyone who came to our rescue those nights! EMTs, Paramedics, 

Volunteer Fire, Cal-Fire, TCSO, and anyone else who helped in some way. And know 

our family will support Trinity County Life Support any way we possibly can!  

  

The Cavalli Family, Hayfork, California 
 


